Feedback Report- Autumn 2022

Course: IP750, Intellectual Property Rights in Research and Beyond

15 students provided feedback on the CBC‘T'"course on IPR meant for Ph.D students.
Highlights of the feedback response are presented as following:

Students appreciated the unit plan and thorough syllabus coverage.

2. Strong dialogic connections between students and instructors were noted, with
requests for more group activities to boost participation and critical thinking.

3. Some students wanted more coverage of current developments in IPRs.

4. The provided study materials were helpful for understanding concepts.

5. Students valued the encouragement to apply IPRs to their research.

6. Case study videos aided in concept comprehension.

7. Peer Seminar topics like "IPR and Outer Space" and "IPR and Gaming" were well-
received.

8. Some suggested breaking the syllabus into smaller segments for assessments.

9. Performance evaluation was appreciated as fair.

Actions Taken:

more group activities is planned in forthcoming semesters.

breaking the syllabus into smaller segments for assessment will be incorporated in
future.



